

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Mike Martindale, Superintendent

From: Ernest Reed, Director of Student Activities

Date: October 19, 2021

Subject: Annual School Health Advisory Council Membership

Agenda Item: H-3

BACKGROUND

Every Independent School District is required by law to have a School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) of which the majority of members must be parents who are not employed by the school district. The membership of the SHAC is annually appointed by the Board of Trustees. The SHAC is required by TEA to meet at least four times each year.

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the College Station ISD Board of Trustees approve these members to represent the SHAC for the 2021-2022 school year.

*Ahmed, Maryam	Larkin, Elicia	*Reed, Valarie
Calanog, Tracey	Larsen, Jade	Rincones, Nicole
Carter, Misti	Lerma, Erica	*Scott, Anne
Comte, Kara	Locklear, Alyssa	*Smith, Magan
Criscitiello, Pam	*Mann, Jeff	*Symank, Megan
**Decker, Blaine	**McAdams, Kimberly	Toler, Angelique
Ekdom, Bethany	McNeill, Elisa Beth	*Wallace, Christine
Ferris, Erin	Mandujano, Paula Solano	*Watson, Stacie
*Goodlett, Bridgett	Parrish, Mary	West Julie
Jolly, Ashley	Paull, Sherrell	Young, Kim
Jolly, Ryanne	*Parkerson, Tiffany	

*Reed, Ernest

Kenley, Jenny

34 Total Members

10 District Employees 21 Non-District Employees 2 School Board Trustees

^{*}District Employee **School Board Trustee